
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we prepare for our annual Church Appreciation 

Banquet, we would like to take a moment to express our gratitude for your ongoing support and 

dedication to our church community. 

This year, the banquet will be held on [Date] at [Location]. It is an opportunity for us to come 

together to celebrate and appreciate the hard work and commitment of our members, volunteers, 

and the impact our church has in the community. 

To make this event a success, we kindly ask for your support in the form of donations. Your 

contributions will help cover the costs of food, decorations, and activities, allowing us to create a 

memorable experience for all attendees. 

We are seeking donations of: 

• Food and Beverages 

• Decorations 

• Raffle Prizes 

• Monetary Gifts 

Please consider how you can help us make this event special. Your generosity will not only 

enhance the banquet but also foster a spirit of unity and love within our congregation. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. We are truly grateful for your kindness and generosity. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


